
The Rotharmel Memorial Fund was established in December 2012 through an estate gift 

from Sue Adele Rotharmel of Washington, D.C., to the Kenneth P. Dietrich School of Arts and 

Sciences.  The purpose of the fund is to support students with unpaid professional internships 

related to nonfiction writing in the publishing and media industry, with preference for 

experiences in major publishing centers (e.g. New York City, Boston, and Washington, D.C.) 

and internships at the Pittsburgh Post-Gazette.    


